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Dear Parent/Carer 
Re: Dorset Music Service – Musicianship Programme Continuation 

Your child may be interested in continuing to learn a musical instrument following on from 

the whole class instrumental work they are currently receiving. In your child’s school we are 

offering students the opportunity to learn to play the violin for the next two terms at a heavily 

subsidised cost. 

Dorset Music Service will provide your child with an instrument for the duration of the 

lessons and arrange for a teacher to visit the school (during the school day) to deliver group 

lessons to those students who have applied for a place. 

This work is majority funded by Arts Council England, however there will be a small financial 

contribution required to enable your child to take part in this work. A terms worth of lessons 

will cost £30.00 which will include the lessons for the term and instrument hire. This will 

enable your child to learn as part of a small group for 30 minutes per week. We aim to 

deliver ten lessons per term, but any missed lessons will not be refunded as the financial 

contribution is only a fraction of the true delivery costs. 

Once we have received the application for your child, we will contact you again to let you 

know more details about your child’s lessons and ask you to make payment for the first term 

of lessons. Before your child can start lessons, payment must be received by the Dorset 

Music Service. If your child chooses to continue in to the second term, we will ask for a 

further payment of £30.00.  

For your child to take part in this work, you will need to complete an application form which 

gives consent for your child to have lessons and forms an agreement between yourself and 

Dorset Music Service that you will contribute financially towards these lessons and support 

your child with their musical learning. The application form can be found online or 

alternatively you can ask your school for a hard copy which you should return to your child’s 

school. The deadline to complete the application form is Friday 8th November. Late 

applications will not be accepted. 

To complete the application form please visit: 

https://www.snapsurveys.com/wh/s.asp?k=156700530256 

Yours sincerely 

Hannah Reeves 
Hannah Reeves 
Project Manager – Primary phase 
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